
 

April 26, 2021   

MedStar Family Choice Provider Alert 

Payer ID for Maryland HealthChoice electronic claims. 
Lines of Business Impacted: 

• Maryland HealthChoice 
 

Please be advised MedStar Family Choice has consolidated Payer ID’s. Effective 8/1/2021, 
Payer ID, 39190 will be the only Payer ID accepted for Maryland HealthChoice electronic 
claims.  

 
For a listing of all our accepted clearinghouses, please see our MD website below: 
https://www.medstarfamilychoice.com/maryland-healthchoice/for-maryland-healthchoice-
physicians/claims/claims/electronic-claims-submission/ 
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